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TALE-LITE 
September 2016 

 
 
 

ATSSA GOLF! 
  

Tuesday September 13, 2016 
 

NOBLETON LAKES GOLF CLUB  
 

Hwy 27, Nobleton, ON 
TEE OFF TIME: 9:30 A.M. 

SHOTGUN START 
SCRAMBLE BEST BALL FORMAT 

Soft spikes mandatory. Jeans not allowed. 
 

GET  YOUR  TICKET/S  NOW!!  
Go to: www.atssa.ca & click on ‘Golf Tournament’ 

TICKETS:- $165.pp for golf, cart & dinner;  $70.pp. for dinner only. 
 
Tickets are limited to the first 240 golfers-first come first served basis-so 
reserve your foursomes now!   
To assist in making for a successful tournament, we are again inviting 27 of 
our supporters to sponsor the 27 holes. Please contact Bryan Sibbald at 905-
302-5470 
 
 
 

!(Next regular General Meeting - October 11, 2016)! 
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DOWN THE ROAD 
Visit also www.atssa.ca 

 
Tuesday, September 13 – ATSSA GOLF-Nobleton Lakes 

 
September 13 – ATSSA Golf _.….Nobleton Lakes 
October 11 – General Meeting- Sponsorship(s) available 
November 15- General Meeting – Sponsored by Mack Trucks  
December 13 – ‘Toys for Tots’ & Charity-Sponsorship available 
 

Contact Brian Sibbald at: 905-302-5470: 
• For ATSSA sponsorship opportunities 
• For more info on our Golf in September 

 
 
 
 

 
FLEET SUPERVISORS! 

Truck/Trailer in-school course…For apprentices…Few seats left! 
 
Centennial College, in conjunction with the Ministry, have scheduled a Level I 
Truck/Trailer in-school course starting October 24th for eight weeks (ending 
December 16th).  As of this writing there are a few seats left (the Truck/Coach and 
other programs are currently filled).  If you have a truck trailer apprentice that is 
interested in getting into the first level of schooling, they should contact their 
Ministry Training Consultant and get on the list ASAP.  The next Level I session 
will likely be the Fall of 2017…a year from now! 
 
If they need more information, contact either one of our ATSSA Executive 
members who will do their best to assist: 
John Dixon (jdixon@centennialcollege.ca) or call 416-289-5000 X7069, or  
Al Thompson (athompson@centennialcollege.ca) or call 416-289-5000 X7254. 
 
 

http://www.atssa.ca/
mailto:jdixon@centennialcollege.ca
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GENERAL MEETING – June 14th 
 

We had a nice evening hosted by the Abrams Towing and by Meritor Webco.  
Those that missed attending missed out on a great opportunity to gather 
information on the latest innovations affecting our industry. 

 
Joey Gagne, President of Abrams Towing, had Doug Nelson, Executive Director 
with the Ontario Recovery Group and the Provincial Towing Association of 

Ontario, review various aspects of Towing. Doug highlighted 
with some examples, the unseemly scenes that too often plays 
out between competing companies and the challenges 
encountered in his long time efforts to have resolved with the 
Ministry and other interested parties with influence; to make for 

greater fairness, efficiency and public perception. If you think you have some ideas 
that may assist Doug in his Towing cause, please contact Doug at: doug@ptao.org. 
Abrams also had some nice hand-outs as mementoes. 
 
 
Laurence Shepherd, District Sales Manager then quarterbacked for Meritor 
Wabco, when Ryan Hounslow, Teritory Sales Manager, conducted a most 

interesting and informative overview of their 
‘OnGuardActive’ Collision Mitigation System along with 
their ‘OnLane’ Lane Departure Warning System. Attached 
again for your immediate reference are broachures on these 

two systems: 
SP-15135 ‘OnGuardActive’, and SP1335 ‘OnLane’.  
Nice job, Ryan!  For more information please contact Laurence at: 
Laurence.shepherd@meritor.com . 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:doug@ptao.org
mailto:Laurence.shepherd@meritor.com
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NOTE:  To evaluate if you would be interested in joining our/your committee, 
please contact any executive listed below to attend a few of our executive 
meetings, to check us out! 
 

ATSSA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE / TORONTO CHAPTER 
(All volunteers as elected on a two year cycle) 

2016/2017 
 

President…(BoM) Ed Roeder (F)  647-462-7336 
Vice (&Past) President….(BoM) Dan Cushing (F) 416-346-3294 
Treasurer………(BoM) Open  
.........Acting Treasurer (BoM) Dave Cook (F) 519-396-5219 
Secretary……....(BoM) John Dixon (F) 416-289-5000 
……..Assistant Secretary (A) Open  
Program Chairman Brian Sibbald 905-302-5470 
Membership Chairman Guido Groppini 905-564-5404 
Membership Growth (A) Derek Mayer 647-388-8680 
Affiliate & Associate Chairman  Dave Drummond 905-515-7485 
Affiliate & Assoc. Vice Chair. Mark Halliday 905-699-1614 
Safety, Health & Welfare Chair. Wallace Boustead (F) 416-398-4167 
Educ. & Training Chair & LAC Open  
Technical Committee Chair Claude Drouin (F) 514-805-8625 
Publicity Chair. (A) Manan Gupta 416-451-0040 
Tale-Lite Editor (A) Peter Devenish 905-849-7393 
……..Assistant T-L. E. (A) Al Thompson (F) 416-289-5000 
 

Program Committee 
Guido Groppini (A) 905-564-5404 Peter Kohar (A&F) 416-622-0723 
Dave Drummond(A)  905-515-7485 Wallace Boustead(A&F) 416-398-4167 
Vic Wintjes (A&F) 
Joe Pannella (A&F) 

416-802-7475 
647-999-1475 

Bob Hammond (A&F) 905-595-3796 

 
(BoM) = “Board of Management ”for the ATSSA  

(A) = “Appointed” positions – (All others are elected) 
(F) = “Full member” – category of membership 

 
ATSSA/CFMS WEBS: www.atssa.ca 
222 Driftwood Drive               www.cfmseminar.com 
Kitchener,  ON  N2N 1X6               EVOLVING! 
E-mail: info@atssa.ca  E-mail: tale-lite@cogeco.ca  

 

http://www.atssa.ca/
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ATSSA GENERAL MEETING – JUNE 14, 2016 

Ryan Hounslow of Meritor 
Making his presentation on the 
Collision Mitigating System and 
Lane Departure Warning System 

L-R: Joey Gagne of Abrams listening intently to the presentation by
Doug Nelson of the Ontario Recovery Group


